
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/6/2020 10:08:40 PM

First name: Ann

Last name: Johnson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I respectfully urge you to value old growth forests above the commercial practice of clear cutting for

timber. Please  re-evaluate the effect clear cutting would have on the water shed. The plan as it now stands

would make the area more vulnerable to the extreme effects of climate change. Please reconsider this plan and

leave well enough alone. Thank you. 


